
Hello Ladies and Gentleman,

We are well into our new year and I am very excited for the rest of the year. You

might be sick of us reminding you but yes, 2025 is the 100 year anniversary of the

National Home and if you aren’t already a life member of the home, I’d urge you to

become one this year! The Centennial membership comes with some cool benefits and

you can upgrade your membership to get these benefits if you are already a member.

Go to vfwnationalhome.org/membership to learn more. Consider donating to

the national home either as an individual or as an auxiliary to help the families at the

home. We are coming up on the major holidays andmoney is the best way to help

them out. You can donate throughMalta!

If you need any Body Poppys, you can order them through your post or request

them through VFWDepartment Headquarters. I don’t have much to share for this

promotion but I hope you consider donating to the national home. The holidays are a

magical time and I hope we canmake them evenmore magical for our families at the

home.

National President Brenda Bryant Theme: From Our Roots to Our Branches, Extending Service to Our

Veterans.

Idaho President Denise Sampo Theme: Together Everyone Achieves More

Thanks Everyone!

Dept. Sr Vice Jessica Ray

(208) 409-5722 | adaylabusiness@gmail.com
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